
Term 2 newsletter

We love reading! 

Year 2 and Y3 visited the SS Great Britain

Pupil Parliament week

The children have been learning 

more about democracy and 
electing their new Pupil 

Parliament class representative.

Years 4, 5 and 6

Years 4, 5 and 6 had a visitor who 
taught them about renewable energy. 

They made different shaped wind 
turbines and assessed which shape 
created the most energy. They also 

learnt useful tips on how to save 
energy around the house.

The Evergreen children have had another busy and exciting term!

Bristol Beacon Trip

The children who are learning to play the violin 
at school were lucky to be invited on a trip 
organised by Bristol Beacon, to a workshop 

with a performance by Sheku and Isaac 
Kanneh-Mason, who are world class musicians. 
The children were amazing listeners and were 

very respectful, asking some wonderful 
questions.

All year groups visit 

the local library (J3) 

every term. Here are 
some pictures from 

our YR and Y5 visit.

Year 2 and Year 3 visited the SS Great 
Britain to be historians. They 

represented Evergreen amazingly by 
being safe, respectful and caring. 



Attendance

It is important for your child to arrive on time for 
school everyday. Every time they are late, they 

are missing learning. Every minute of learning is 
important.

School starts at 8:30am. 

Children and their families can attend our FREE 
breakfast club from 8am.

Reception

In Prime Learning in Year R, 
they have been learning cutlery 
skills. They have been learning 

how to hold their knives and forks 
in the correct hands and how to 

use their fingers to make our grip 
strong. This is important for table 
manners but also to strengthen 
their hands for their pencil grips 

and letter formation.

Year 1

In Year 1, the 
children have been 

working hard in 
maths to recognise 
and sort 2D and 3D 

shapes.

Forest school
Year 4 have had the 
privilege of Forest 

School learning this 
term. They had the 
best time building 

their own tents from 
sticks and making 
prints from leaves 
within the forest.

Science Lap trip
Year 5 went on a fantastic trip to the 
Science Lab where they made edible 

pods and learnt about the process of 
making plastic from seaweed! They 

showed amazing team-work. Well done 
Year 5!

Get your ticket from the office today!
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